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MEMORANDUM 
 
May 30, 2019 

 
 
 

To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Dan Gaillet, P.E. 
     County Engineer  
 
 

Re:   City of Madison 
    Request for Reimbursement 
    Cross Creek Subdivision  
 

 
Per the Interlocal Agreement between Madison County and the City of Madison which received approval from 
the Attorney General on February 2, 2018, the City of Madison has requested reimbursement for Oak Park Drive 
and the Entrance off Highway 51 in Cross Creek. 
 
The Engineering Department has verified that paving has been completed.  Therefore, it is recommended that the 
Board authorize reimbursement to the City of Madison in the amount of $64,867.56, per the agreement. 
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